From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 June 2012 13:36
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 12/00678/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:35 PM on 06 Jun 2012 from Mr steven kaack.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential 

	Case Officer:
	Rebekah Morgan 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr steven kaack

	Email:
	

	Address:
	ferndale cottage, lower brailes ox15 5hp


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Objection to Application 12/00678/F The change of use of the Bishop's Blaize (not Bishop's End) public house to residential use will be an irreversible lose of a valuable asset and service to the village and surrounding rural communities. Others have shown that the pub was viable under proper management. Others have also demonstrated a willingness to purchase the pub at a not unreasonable price in order to continue trading. Attempting to sell at a delusional price will, as has been proven, fail. This does not prove the business is non viable. Any business owner can operate a business in a detrimental manner to demonstrate non viability. The Noquets have done this with determination. As before, these actions do not prove the business and the rural service it provides is non viable. In fact, with the disclosed accounts showing profits and reasonable offers made to purchase the business, with proper determined management, the pub should thrive. The Noquets have not proved that the Bishop's Blaize is no longer viable. This should allow the planners to follow the Local Plan's request to maintain local services and therefore reject the application. Finally, as a point of detail, Section 3 of the application states that work has not already started. This is incorrect as work most clearly has appeared to have started.


